APR -2 2007

March 27, 2007

Christopher Rife

WestlLand Resources, Inc.

2343 E. Broadway Blvd., Suite 202
Tucson, AZ 85719

Dear Mr. Rife:

Re: Satralloy Site Remediation, Cross Creek Township, Jefferson County, Ohio

~ This is in response to your letter of March 15, 2007 concerning the proposed project.
Our comments are submitted in accordance with the provisions of Section 106 of the
National Historic Preservation Act, as amended (36 CFR 800).

Based on the information you provided, the former Satralloy facility does not appear to
meet the criteria for listing on the National Register of Historic Places. We concur that
the proposed remediation will not affect historic properties. No further coordination is
required unless the scope of the work changes or historic properties are discovered.

If you have any questions please contact me at 298-2043 or through e-mail at
jquinlan@ohiohistory.org.

Sincerely,

B 1 i,

ulie Quinlan, Program Reviews Manager
esource Protection and Review
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